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 The next painting evening will be taking place on Wednesday 

the 22nd of May @7.30pm at Saxon Hill Academy. 

For those members that have volunteered to help at The Fuse 

Festival Sue Crudgington will be giving a demonstration of printing, 

clay and tissue overlay.  Please try and attend if you are helping out 

as this will give you an opportunity to have a go yourself at the 

planned workshops. 

 

 


